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QOFFICE OF THE GENERAL (COUNSEL

MARQUETTE

UNIVERSITY

April 15,2008

Jefirey S: Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

City of Mitwaukee Department of Public Works
841 North Broadway, Room 701

Mitwaukee, W1 53202

Re: Proposed Address for Ecksteln Hall
1215 West Michigan Street

Dear Mr. Polenske:

As you may be aware, Marquette University has announced its intertiion to construct a new building for its
Law School, to be named Eckstein Hall. This building will be located immediately south of vacated West
Michigan Street, at the southwest corner of North 11" Street and the former West Michigan Street and
across from the Gesu Parish Center. The address of the Gesu Parish Genter is 1210 West Michigan Street.

Pursuant to Milwaukee City Ordinances 113-1-4, 113-1-5, and 113-2, Marquette University requests that a
resolution be drafted and proposed for consideration by the City of Milwaukee Common Council establishing
the address/building number of the future Eckstein Hall as 1215 and establishing West Michigan Street as
the private street name for this private way. Marguette University's desired intent is for the City-retognized-
and official address of Eckstein Hall to be 1215 West Michigan Street. The front entrance to Eckstein Hall
will be located facing vacated West Michigan Street (now a private road), and assigning this address will
assist visitors in locating the most appropriate access to the building itself.

The legal description of the private road that Marquette University would like named “West Michigan
Street'—which legal description includes the centerline of the private road and width of the private road—-are
included -with this letter on a proposed map that shows the location of Fckstein Hail and the privaté road.
Although the Gesu Parish Center is not shown, it is located within Block 251 of Roger's Subdivision.

Please contact me at your earliest convenience if you need any additional inforrf\aﬁon or if you have any
questions. [n addition, please advance this matter to the Commen Council for consideration, and please
have the City Clerk send notice to me of Councit and Council Committee hearings regarding this matter.

@ truly yours,

Dolgias O. Smith
Agsociate General Counse!

thg Hagopian, Esq.
Milwaukee City Attorney’s Office

Marcia Lindholm
Department of Public Works
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